ACC 0212 155

Morales, Jeanette F

From: Munson, William ¥

Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 10:47 AM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Cc: Walker, Richard; Riaz, Kamran; Kowalka, Keith T

Subject: RE: University Coordinating Commission {UCC): Dean of Students Response Needed for

UCC Agenda ltems

Hey Jeanette,

I circulated these UCC agenda items among the student affairs team and several of agreed that Section IV. £. of the
posting kiosk was not clear.

IV.E. states the following:

“A designated student group will work with the Plant Operations Grounds team to remove postings from unauthorized
locations. When the unauthorized posting has contact information, a reminder e-mail message will be sent to the
posting person/group regarding the MAPP03.01.05 policy to post flyers in authorized locations.”

It is unclear to us whether there will be a group formed specifically for the purpose of removing fiyers, whether an
existing group will be designated, and who will identify the designated student group based on what criteria. Further, it
is unclear who will send the reminder email to the person/group identified on the fiyer.

As for the tobacco related UCC agenda item, it is my understanding that any policy related feedback will come from
Floyd Robinson.

Thanks
Willie

William F. Munson, Ph.D.

Associate Vice President for Student Affairs
and Dean of Students

University of Houston

Houston, TX 77204-3035

832-842-6185

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2013 9:58 AM

To: Munsen, William F
Subject: University Coordinating Commission (UCC): Dean of Students Response Needed for UCC Agenda Items

Dear Dr. Munson:

The purpose of the University Coordinating Commission (UCC) is to facilitate discussion throughout the
University Community on proposals that have been formulated but not yet approved. The UCC will try to
ensure that proposed policies and procedures will be available to those university groups for whom they may
be relevant, as quickly as possible.

The UCC has received the proposals numbered UCC 0294 13S and UCC 0299 13S. The UCC has decided
that these proposals may be relevant to your group. Please review the enclosed document(s) and, if relevant,
relay your comments and suggestions to the group/originator making the proposal (University Policies &



Procedures, Peggy Levy, palevy@uh.edu) and the UCC (ucc@uh.edu or Jeanette Morales, imorales@uh.edu)
no later than 2/25/2013.

Sincerely,
Maria Elena Solifio, Chair
University Coordinating Commission

mesolino@@uh.edu
hitp:/Awww.uh.edu/uce/

Jeanelle F. Morvales

Assistant Director

Office of Academic Program Management
Division of Academic Affairs

University of Houston

A Carnegie-Designated Tier One Research University
Cougar Alumna '98

Ezekiel Cullen Building, #109

Houston, TX. 77204-2035

(713)743-0919

(713)743-0717 - fax

jmorales@uh.edu

"Wisdow beging invwonder.” - Socrates

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and attachments are intended only for the person cor entity fo which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. University policy restricts the dissemination of certain data and any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.



